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April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians of 8th Grade Students, 

 

This year our 8th Grade Formal (Prom) will be held at Antun’s on June 22, 2022 at Antun’s 

located on 96-43 Springfield BLVD. The details are below. The cost of the event is 90.00 

dollars. If you want your child to attend the 8th Grade Formal, payment in the form of cash or 

money order must be made at the school for 90.00 dollars by May 31, 2022. As of April 13, 

2022, per the New York City Department of Education regarding Dances and Proms: All 

attendees must be fully vaccinated in order to attend the dance/prom, regardless of where 

the dance/prom is held. This is the ruling from the Department of Education and not the 

catering venue. At this time, any students wishing to attend prom MUST be vaccinated. Please 

read the information below. 

 

WHEN: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 

TIME: 6:00PM to 10:00PM 

WHERE: Antun’s, 96-43 Springfield Blvd 

 
 

DRESS CODE: Formal AGE APPROPRIATE ATTIRE required. Dress to impress. No jeans. 

No sneakers. No T-Shirts. Pants MUST be worn appropriately. Dress/Skirts MUST be 

appropriate length, no shorter than 4inches from knee.  

Not in dress code = Not allowed into Antun’s 

 

DANCE FLOOR RULES: No one is allowed on the dance floor without close-toe shoes or 

slippers.  Therefore, we suggest bringing closed-toe slippers (ex. Ballerina or tote-isotoner), if 

necessary. 

 

ATTENDEES: Only current 8th grade I.S. 238 students are allowed to attend this event. 

Students from other schools or family members are NOT allowed to attend this event.  

 

Please fill out the form on the back of this letter and return with payment to Mr. Habibi, in Room 

304. Refunds will only be given if a student transfers or is officially discharged from our school 

Otherwise, NO REFUNDS. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Peter Leddy 

Principal 
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8th Grade Formal Payment Form 
 

Submit this form with payment to Mr. Habibi, Community Associate,  

in Room 304. 

 

Payments must be paid in Cash or Money Orders only. Please make Money Orders 

to the payment of I.S. 238. (NO PERSONAL CHECKS) 

 

Payment Amount: $90.00 

 

Date: 

 

Print Full Name of Student:           

 

 

Print Full Name of Parent:           

 

 

Parent Mobile Phone Number:          

 

 

Parent signature:            

 

 

Receipt will be given to the student at the time payment is made and will be 

documented on Pupil Path. 
 


